
 
 

April 28, 2022 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for Communications Infrastructure Modernization Design Blount Island, 

FL in fiscal year 2023.  The entity to receive funding for this project is Marine Corps Support 

Facility Blount Island located at 9620 Dave Rawls Blvd., Jacksonville, FL 32226.  

 

The funding would be used for replacing and upgrades to existing underground data, FRCS, and 

voice communication infrastructure throughout the installation, including duct banks and 

manholes, copper and fiber optic cabling, and grounding systems. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

      Sincerely,  

 

       
      _________________________ 

      Michael Waltz 

      Member of Congress  

 

 
 


